
TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY 
CHATTANOOGA. TENNESSEE 37401 

5N 157B Lookout Place 

November 19, 1985 

c? 

C= 

WBRD-50-390/84-03,85-41 
WBRD-50-391/84-03,85-40 

"0 

cn 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission O 

Region II 
Attention: Dr. J. Nelson Grace, Regional Administrator 
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900 
Atlanta, Georgia 30323 

Dear Dr. Grace: 

WATTS BAR NUCLEAR PLANT UNITS 1 AND 2 - EXTENSION OF SUBMITTAL DATES 
WBRIJ-50-390/84-03,85-41, WBRD-50-391/84-03,85-40 

As discussed with Steve Weise on November 7, 198f, two construction deficiency 
report submittals have been delayed. Peak containment temperature, 
WBRD-50-390/84-03 and 391/84-03 was originally reported to Inspector C. H.  
Julian on December 29, 1983 as NCR WBI IEB 8335. In our last report dated 
April 3, 1985, we stated that Westinghouse was performing test to confirm the 
cgnservatism of the present qualification temperature inside containment and 
that we would provide a report on or about November 15, 1985. Westinghouse 
has not yet provided us with the final report and has tald us that it would 
not be submitted until early December 1985. Based on this new report date 
from Westinghouse, we plan to submit our next report to the NRC on or about 
December 31, 1985.  

Auxiliary Feedwater Appendix IR Analysis Deficiency, WBRD-50-390/85-41 and 
391/84-40 was originally reported to Inspector Al Ignatonis on September 18, 
1985 as SCR WBM NEB 8516. In our interim report dated October 21, 1985, we 
stated that we would provide our next report on or about November 14, 1985.  
The reanalysis discussed in the interim report has been performed but not yet 
verified. In order to provide complete information in our next report we 
requested an extension to allow verification of the reanalysis. We will 
submit the next report on or about November 29, 1985.  
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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission November 19, 1985 

If there are any questions, please got In touch with R. H. Shell at 
VTS 858-2688.  

Very truly your., 

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY 

J. W. Hufham, Manager 
Licensing and Risk Protection 

cc: Mr. James Taylor, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commiission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Records Center 
Institute of Nuclear Power Operations 
1100 Circle 75 Parkway, Suite 1500 
Atlanta, Georgia 30339


